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EMERGENCY WORK  
CAPITOLA/JEWEL BOX SEWER REPLACEMENT PROJECT 

 

 

 
The Santa Cruz County Sanitation District, has announced that Wharf Road 
from Lincoln Avenue to Cliff Drive, will be CLOSED to traffic today, August 
14, 2019 until at least 8:00 p.m. for emergency repair of a water line.    
 
Questions may be directed to David Seanez, with Harris and Associates at 
(831) 524-5565.   
 
For up-to-date information on County maintained roads in Santa Cruz 
County, please visit: http://www.sccroadclosure.org/ 
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PRESS RELEASE 
Date: Wednesday, August 14, 2019  
Release:  Immediately 
Contact:  David Seanez, Harris and Associates 
Phone: (831) 524-5565 
Contractor:  Ranger Pipelines 
Phone: (800) 876-3778   
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